CHAPTER 6

FUTURE PROGRAMME OF WORK

6.1 The focus of the Commission's work in 1990 will
continue to be on the overall salary structure review. The
review of Professional, Degree and Related Grades and
Polytechnic Higher Diploma, Diploma and Related Grades 1is
expected to be completed in April 1990. The remaining
grades will be reviewed thereafter.

6.2 The Administration has been reviewing the subject
of civil service housing benefits for some time. We
understand that it is consulting staff on the issue and is
working on some concrete proposals. We expect to be invited
to advise on these in early 1990.




